
 

 
 
 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 

The Government Procurement Policy Board – Technical Support Office (GPPB-TSO), through the 
Administrative Division (AD), would like to inform that the deadline for submission of proposals for 
the “Procurement of Uniforms for GPPB-TSO” with Request for Quotation No. RFQ No. 2024-
AD-009R shall be moved from 23 October 2024, 12:00 PM to 28 October 2024, 12:00 PM to 
encourage more suppliers to participate in this procurement project. 
 
Please note of the following changes to the requirements of the said project: 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 

Issued this 23rd day of October 2024. 
 

 
original signed 
JULIE D. ABRIGO 
Chief Administrative Officer, AD 

 


